FEBRUARY 18, 2022

COME OUT TONIGHT TO SUPPORT
THE LADY CABS IN THE 5A QUARTERFINALS!

WEST GYM AT 7PM VS. IRONWOOD RIDGE
Lets Goooooooo FW!

CHANGING PASSWORD
REQUIREMENTS

To meet changes to Arizona State requirements, the
technology team will be implementing a new computer
password policy over Spring Break. When you go to log
into your computer, you will log in with your old password
and then be prompted to enter a new one. The
requirements are a minimum of 10 characters and 2 of
the 4 of the following: an upper case letter, a lower case
letter, a number or a special character. Once you create
your new password, you will use this new password to
log into your computer going forward. It is always
recommended to use a passphrase as your password,
something that is memorable to you like
"MyDoglsTheBest!!" After Spring Break if you have
difficulties creating your new password when prompted,
please notify your school's computer technician or
another member of the technology team for support.

WE ARE HIRING TEACHERS & ROUNDING UP KINDERS!
We are currently hiring certified positions for the 22-23 school year! If you know anyone who would be a great fit to teach
in our district, tell them to apply today through the Flowing Wells website. Also, we are getting ready for Kinder Round
Up events in early March at each of our elementary schools and we are accepting open enrollment students at all grade
levels for next school year. Please help us spread the word that the Flowing Wells School District is an exceptional place

to teach and learn!



